JAN & 199

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard L. Bangart, Cirector
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning, NMSS

FROM: Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

SUBJECT: SEQUOYAH FUELS CORPORATION (SFC), HYDROLOGICAL
ASSESSMENT OF URANIUM CONTAMINATION

By my December 19, 1990, memorandum to you on the same subject, I forwarded
copies of SFC's Main Process Building Investigation Milestone Preliminary
Findings Reports. The final findings report has now been received and is
provided in accordance with NMSS Policy and Procedures Letter 1-41.

we will keep you informed of any future revisions,

Onana! Signed B
Richard E. Cunningham, Director

Divisien of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

Enclosure: Sequoyah Fuels Corporation
Revision 2 Main Process wuilding
Investigation Final Findings Report, 12/15/90

Distribution w/0 encl.
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